
From: Jackie Rigley <Jacqueline.Rigley@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 8:14 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Conference Attendance Confirmation 

  

Hi Steve and Lisa, 

  

Yesterday I attended the Friends of the Chicago Rivers' Linking Watersheds conference in my official 

capacity at their invitation. 

  

Best, 

Jackie 

  

  

Senior Water Policy Advisor 

Department of Environment 

312-639-9672 

jacqueline.rigley@cityofchicago.org 
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